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Participants: Mark Van Der Weide, Charles Gray, Stephanie Martin, Alison Thro, Jay Schwarz, 
Gavin Smith, Jess Cheng, Steve Bowne, Kelley O’Mara, Mark Buresh, and 
Gillian Burgess (Federal Reserve Board) 

 
Bill Nelson, Brett Waxman, Francisco Covas, Greg Baer, Gregg Rozansky, John 
Court, Lauren Anderson, Paige Paridon, and Pat Parkinson (Bank Policy Institute) 

 
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with representatives of the Bank Policy 
Institute (BPI).  During the meeting, BPI representatives discussed topics related to the Proposed 
Guidelines for Evaluating Account and Services Requests at Federal Reserve Banks (“Account 
Access Guidelines”).  BPI representatives were supportive of the proposed Account Access 
Guidelines and highlighted a few areas of the proposed guidelines on which they intend to 
provide written comments to the Board.   
 


